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Emily Ball
579 Texas Hill Road
Plymouh, NH 03264

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to express my opposition to Northern Pass. The transmission line will not benefit NH and
will negatively impact tourism and the environment.

Sincerely,
Emily Ball

mailto:Emilybyam@hotmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

